LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, MAY, 2020
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May 2,3   Right to Life-LIFESPAN    ANNIVERSARY DINNER
Given the current safety measures, we have had to postpone our 50th Anniversary Dinner. The new date is October 13, 2020.  It will be at the same place (San Marino Club), same time, (doors open at 5:30), same speakers (Diamond and Silk!).  We will still have the Auction and Raffle.  Everything remains the same except the date.  Remember, Oct, 13.  
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN     HAPPY MOTHER’ DAY
It is possible that we will be sharing Mother’s Day greetings over the phone, on Facebook, through Zoom or on a Messenger Chat line this year.  While it will be different from other years, the well wishes will be no lest heart felt.  Our mothers said “Yes” to life and for that we are grateful.  Imagine how wonderful it will be to actually express our love and gratitude when we are 
able to visit face to face.  
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN

NEW LIFE
Many will consider the days in which we are living to be rather dark.  It is hard to be separated from our usual activities and our friends and families. But, take a moment and look outside at the trees.  Do you see all those bud?!?!  New life is being brought forth even as we struggle.  Soon we will all be able to share in the abundance of this new life and give thank
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN    CONTINUE THE LOVE 
We celebrated Mother’s Day a couple of weekends ago but that does not mean that is the only day we can celebrate our own moms or moms everywhere.  The next time you see a pregnant woman, smile at her, if you can, congratulate her and wish her well.  You may be the only one that affirms her decision to give birth to the child she carries.  You may well brighten her day and save a child at the same time.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN    MEMORIAL DAY
This is the time we remember those who have sacrificed greatly for the protection of our nation, generally those who have served in the military.  This year let us also remember those who served our nation in a different capacity.  They did not carry weapons or drive tanks.  Instead they arrived at their posts each day wearing masks and scrubs and stethoscopes, in police cars, and on fire trucks or driving ambulances, in huge trucks on the roads, behind cash registers in the grocery stores.  These, and so many not listed here, served our nation during a very difficult time and they will ALWAYS remember the  personal impact their service had on them The sacrifices they offered, some even giving their lives, made it possible for us to keep our nation strong.  God bless them all.
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